
Year 3,  
 
Well done for completing the last lot of home learning!  
There was a lot to get done and we have had great feedback from 
you and your parents about your progress.  
 
Please use the link below to guide your learning for the next two 
weeks. I will be adding extra activities to support these videos as 
usual so please look out for them if you’ve already attempted the 
activity in the video.  
 
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/ 

 

 
 
Enjoy,  
 
Miss Gittins  
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